
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ministry of Labour and Home Affairs has received
information that there are people who pretend to be
immigration officials and call some people telling them
that there is a scramble for permits at Immigration and
they should pay them P2000, 00 and they will get the
permits. '

The Public is informed that this not true. The procedure
for applying for permits still stands and the requirements
are stipulated in the Immigration Act, There is no any
other authority apart from the Ministry that issues
permits. This notice appeals to members of the public to
repoft such people to the nearest immigration office or
the police, For further information please contact
Management on the following numbers; 3611339/
3611300 or toll free number 0800 600 777


